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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE, FORESTRY AND FISHERIES

NOTICE 429 OF 2018 
429	 Draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer Development Support: Invitation for public comments		  41811

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT NATIONAL POLICY ON 
COMPREHENSIVE PRODUCER DEVELOPMENT SUPPORT 

 
I, Senzeni Zokwana, Minister for Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (DAFF), hereby 

publish a notice to all interested and affected institutions, organisations, and individuals 

to comments on the Draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer Development 

Support. The policy document together with other supporting documents, namely; (i) A 

Third Consultative Report and (ii) Initial Socio-Economic Impact Assessment are 

available on the department’s website: www.daff.gov.za  

 

Gazette includes: 
 
1. The Draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer Development Support 

 

1.1. The Draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer Development Support is 

hereby gazetted for public comments and is accessible on the department’s 

website at www.daff.gov.za.  Interested and affected parties wishing to make 

comments on the draft policy are requested to forward their written 

comments within 60 days from the date of the publication of this notice.  

 

1.2. Comments of the Draft National Policy on Comprehensive Producer 

Development Support can be forwarded to JeffreyN@daff.gov.za cc: 

Secretariat.CPDS@daff.gov.za  

 
1.3. Technical enquiries can be addressed to Mr Makala Jeffrey Ngaka at (012) 

319 6350 via e-mail at JeffreyN@daff.gov.za or Ms Vivian Phadime at (012) 

319 6965 via e-mail at VivianP@daff.gov.za  

 




